
Ref. No. MCHI/TO/13-14/003 

July 3 2013  

 

 

Shri Sanjeev Anaokar Saheb 

Deputy Chief Engineer 

Building Proposal Department 

E Ward, MCGM, 

Sankli Street, Byculla 

Mumbai - 400 027 

 

Dear Shri Anaokar Saheb, 

 

Sub :  Request for an appointment on Friday afternoon as per 

your convenient time. 

 

We within MCHI-CREDAI have formed committees for each Deputy 

Commissioner office. Myself along with few members would like to 

have a courtesy visit to your office. 

 

Kindly suggest suitable time and oblige. 

 

Thanking you 

 

 

Deepak Goradia 

Vice President MCHI-CREDAI   


